NTX FSDO presents:

Do Not Make An Impact

Mr. Scott Chesnut will discuss the many different
scenarios of Controlled Flight Into Terrain
(CFIT) and how to avoid them.

Mr. Chesnut is a FAA Safety Team Representative
and a retied Colonel in the U.S.A.F where he

held several senior command positions. He has
flown military aircraft, corporate aircraft as well
as general aviation aircraft and has over 8000
hours. He holds a Masters Degree in Aviation
Business.

From the South: Take I-35 North to Gainesville. Exit for merge onto
US 82 East via exit 498. Travel US 82 toward Whitesboro. Take exit
624 to US 377 in Whitesboro. Proceed North on US 377 to Cedar
Mills Road. Take a right on Cedar Mills Road and follow the signs to
Cedar Mills Marina. Seminars will be held in the Marina Lodge.

Event Details

Sat, Oct 21, 2023 at 09:00 CST
Cedar Mills Marina And Resort
500 Harbour View Rd

Gordonville, TX

| -

Foderal Aviation Administration
SAFETY TEAM

Contact: Joseph Murphy
972-415-0928
joseph.f.murphy@faa.gov
Select #: SW19123976

FPM JOSEPH FRANCIS MURPHY
n/a



From the North: Take I-35 South to Gainesville. Exit onto US 82.
Proceed East on US 82 toward Whitesboro. Take exit 624 to US 377
in Whitesboro. Proceed North on US 377 to Cedar Mills Road. Take a
right on Cedar Mills Road and follow the signs to Cedar Mills
Marina. Seminars will be held in the Marina Lodge.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



